
 

 

The Week Ahead
9/11 - September 11 Day of Service
and Remembrance

Dear Students and Families,
 

It is with great enthusiasm that I
welcome you to a new school

year at Roosevelt High School –
Early College Studies. Whether
you're stepping into these halls
for the first time as freshmen or

returning as seasoned
upperclassmen, we are thrilled

to have you as part of our
vibrant school community. 

Remember, your time in high
school is what you make of it.

Embrace the opportunities, ask
questions, seek help when

needed, and never be afraid to
dream big. We believe in you and

are committed to helping you
succeed – this is where your
journey to greatness begins! 

Sincerely, 
Edward DeChent 

Principal 
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SPORTS

Noticing the Good

Welcome!
Athletic Director

Freshman Orientation

"Let us remember: 
One book, one pen, one

child, and one teacher can
change the world." 

Malala Yousafzai

9/5 - Girls Soccer vs Woodlands 
scrimmage 4:30 @Tibbetts 

(Friday)
9/6 - Boys JV Soccer v. Sleepy Hollow 

4:45 @Tibbetts 
(Thursday)

9/7 Varsity Football - scrimmage 
1:30 @ RHS field

(Saturday)

Hundreds of students and
their families attended

Freshman Orientation as a
first step designed to help

navigate their way through
high school life. 

During this event, students
met classmates, learned

about our school's culture
and values, explored the

campus, and got tips on how
to succeed academically and

socially. 

It was a great way to start
forming the friendships that
will shape our children’s high

school experience.

SPORTS

RHS would
like to

welcome Tom
Murry as our
new Athletic

Director.  



 

 

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL
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WELCOME BACK STAFF!


